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18.12.20 

 

Wishing our Friezland Families a Very Safe and Merry Christmas 

 

Dear Families, 

 

I know you have had a lot of correspondence from me this year, but I wanted to write to you one final time for 2020 to 

pass on my best wishes for the festive season, and to thank you for your incredible support over the last year. 

 

What we have all had to manage has been beyond challenging- lockdowns, restrictions, home-schooling, isolation and 

above all, an ongoing time of uncertainty. 

 

The Friezland Family has worked together to help keep each other safe and to try to make the best decisions as and 

when matters arise. This has been ever more difficult as we have received little or no notice to the changes being 

enforced. Thank you for your patience as we have adapted our school routines and systems with the children’s best 

interests at heart. 

 

The Governors, staff and I tried to make the return to school as normal as possible as we know how important routine is 

for all of us. In recent weeks, we have worked hard to ensure that, despite restrictions, there has been festive cheer for 

our children knowing that Christmas 2020 isn’t going to be as it might usually be. The children have been fantastic and 

we hope they have a well-earned break before returning on Monday 4th January. We anticipate that not much will have 

changed but we intend for the spring term to be just as productive and enjoyable for the children as this term has been. 

 

We are all about the team at Friezland and I would like to say how incredibly proud I am of the Friezland staff. They 

have worked tirelessly this term; making sacrifices with their own families to support the safety of their Friezland 

Family. I feel incredibly proud to belong to this team. 

 

I hope you all have a merry Christmas- bring on 2021! 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Miss Swaby (Headteacher). 
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